
 

AOACU NEWS 
 

LOVE our rates in February at AOACU 
It is always a good time to finance with AOACU! Whether it is a new purchase 
or a refinance from another financial institution, we offer competitive rates. E-
signature loan closings make the process fast and easy for members. Rates 
are available on our website at aoacu.com. 

Apply online today. 

 
Electronic Ballots for CU Board of Directors 
Board of Director Nominees – 3 year term 

Kassondra Campbell 

Kassondra joined the company in 2001 and is currently Manager, HR 
Automation. 
 

Shannan O’Neil 

Shannan joined the company in 2019 and is currently Administrator, Life 
Product Services. 
 

To vote, visit aoacu.com and login to online banking or login through the 
AOACU mobile app. Please select up to two nominees. 

 

 

 



76th Annual Credit Union Meeting 
AOACU 2025 annual meeting will be held virtually Tuesday March 18th at 
10:00 am EST. Please email credit.union@aoins.com if you would like to 
attend the virtual annual meeting. 

 
Co-op Shared Branching 

Need to visit a Credit Union in person? 

You can access your account at any shared branch location across the 
United States! Visit our website to locate a shared branch near you.  

 
2025 Credit Union Calendar 
The 2025 Credit Union calendar can be ordered on SAP, using form 
#48093(10-24). The calendar is also available on our website.  

 

Mobile Deposit 

APP, SNAP, TAP! 

Mobile Deposit is an easy way to deposit your checks from anywhere. It is as 
easy as taking a picture on your phone!   

Visit our website at aoacu.com to view Frequently Asked Questions on 
Mobile Deposit. Download the AOACU app on your mobile device through 
Google Play or the Apple App Store. 

 

 

 

 



Please visit our website at aoacu.com to view our Rates, Become a member, Apply for a 

loan, and much more!  

Remember, Auto-Owners Associates Credit Union will never ask for account information via 

text or email.  If you receive a message that was not initiated by you, or if you are unsure 

whether a message is legitimate, please contact the Credit Union before giving out any 

information. 

  

 


